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Lindley 6th Grade Academy







Dr. I. Denise Magee, 
Principal
Retention Concern Notification
October 6, 2015
To the Parent/Guardian of: __________________________________     Homeroom Teacher: _____________________
Dear Parent/Guardian:

As the teachers of your child, we are writing to express our concern regarding progress this school year.  It is our intention to inform and assist you with your child’s academic performance. We have identified your child as experiencing difficulty in his/her academic classes. For promotion to the next grade, all students must pass 4 out of 6 classes including Connections classes.  It is important that you and your student monitor grades throughout the year, understanding that a low grade in the first 6 weeks could set extremely high expectations for your student to receive a passing grade at the end of the semester. On the back page you will see a complete department tutoring schedule. If your student is failing 3 or more classes at the end of the 2nd 6weeks which ends on October 30th, he or she will be required to attend our after-school recovery program beginning on November 10th. Transportation will be provided. 

Listed below are additional resources and suggestions available to assist students and parents:
· Promote regular attendance and encourage the make-up of missed assignments, quizzes, and/or tests if your child is absence.
· Teacher blogs are available for parents and students to check for assignments and updates on a daily basis.

· Synergy ParentVue is an online resource that allows parents and students to stay abreast of student attendance, assignments and grades.  If you are not registered for Synergy please drop by the front office in person.  You must bring a valid picture I.D. to receive your password.

· Skills Tutor is an on-line resource that may be used at home or at school to provide additional assistance to students in all subject areas. Most of the subject areas have online resources to accompany classroom texts. These resources provide online test banks to assist students with comprehension and analysis.  You will find a skills tutor under “Parents” on our school website.
· USA Test Prep is an on-line resource that may be used at home or at school to provide additional assistance to students.  Log-in information can be obtained from your child’s teacher. 
· Study Hall is available on Tuesday and Thursday morning at 8:00 a.m. in the media center. Students will need to bring back a signed permission slip to take advantage of this opportunity. The permission slip may be obtained from the media center.  
· Ask your child to see completed homework at the end of each evening.  It is a good practice to not accept “I turned it in” as a reason for your child not presenting a completed assignment to you at home.  
· Our counselors are available to assist you with your child’s study skills and academic progress.

Please feel free to contact your child’s teacher or counselor with any questions or concerns. You may reach staff via email at firstname.lastname@cobbk12.org.  Please check our school’s website for complete names. Our Counselors are Marquis Chenault, who works with students’ last name ending in A-M and Chelsea Redmond, who works with students’ last name ending in N-Z.
Your child’s teacher will be contacting you as we prepare for conference week. We look forward to working with you and appreciate your support and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Your Child’s Teachers

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

It is important that we know you have received this letter and understand the consequences of your child’s academic performance. Please indicate your receipt by signing below and returning this portion of the form to your child’s homeroom teacher by Friday, October 9, 2015.  Please keep a copy for your reference. 
__________________________________         _______________________________
___________________________
Student                                                                 Parent/Guardian Signature
               Date
You must make contact with the teacher at least one day in advance authorizing your student to attend a tutoring session

Language Arts

	Mrs. Cleckley
	Monday 4:30pm-5:00pm

	Mrs. Lewis
	Tuesday 8:00am-8:45am

	Ms. Wright
	Tuesday 4:30pm-5:00pm

	Mrs. Jorges-Castellanos
	Wednesday 8:00am-8:45am 
and 4:30pm - 5:00pm

	Ms. Hall
	Thursday 8:00am-8:45am

	Mr. Hopper
	Friday 8:00am-8:45am


Math

	Ms. Brown
	Tuesdays 8:10am - 8:40am

	Mrs. Jewell
	TBA

	Mr. Delaney
	Wednesday 4:30pm - 5:00pm

	Mr. Foreman
	Thursday 8:10am - 8:40am

	Mrs. Polk
	Wednesday 8:00am - 8:40am

	Mr. Stickle
	Thursdays 8:10am - 8:40am

	Ms. Stanback
	TBA


Science

	 
	Mornings (8-8:30)
	After School (4:20-5:15)

	Monday
	 
	Mrs. Lassiter

	Tuesday
	Ms. McCoy
	Ms. Kempson

	Wednesday
	Mrs. Sembrat
	 

	Thursday
	Mr. Neal
	Mrs. Coleman

	Friday
	 
	 


Social Studies

	Tuesday (AM)
	8:00-9:00
	Ms. Hayward
	Room 403

	Monday (PM)
Wednesday (AM)
Thursday (PM)
	4:30-5:15
8:00-8:45
4:30-5:15
	Mrs. Sprayberry
	Room 210

	Monday (AM)
Tuesday (AM)
	8:00-8:45
8:00-8:45
	Ms. Adams
	Room 109

	Tuesday (PM)
	4:30-5:15
	Mrs. Sermons
	Room 105

	Tuesday (PM)
	4:30-5:15
	Ms. Benbow
	Room 105

	Wednesday (PM)
Thursday (AM)
	4:30-5:15
8:00-8:45
	Ms. Wren
	Room 306


